
 
To whom It may concern,  
 
After reading  the "Water Plan Final Submission.pdf "  for North East Water  
 
I am very concerned at the costs of water next year.  
 
As my property is not serviced by the waste water system I will not get any benefit from this cost 
being reduced.  
        (I do not expect the costs of my waste water treatment to reduce 
 
Expected costs this year are ;  $335.87 
 
Expected costs next year are ; $518.58  
 
That is an increase of 54.4%  and I believe that this is extremely unreasonable.  
 
Please see attached sheet for Calculations.  
 
 
I do strongly agree that the cost of water needs to increase to ensure that we (everyone) are 
using this resource more efficiently.  
 
I am interested in your comments in relation to the 54.4% increase.  
At this current projected cost I will have to rebudget for this unexpected cost and I am sure that it 
will cause my family hardship in other areas of our life.  
 
 
 
Regards  
 
Graham Yearbury 
 



Figures from  Northeast water used for Calculations

Impacts on Wodonga Residential Customers (2008/09)
Consumption 300kL
New Tariff Structure
Fixed Water Charge $128.58
Variable Water Charge $390.00

Total Annual Account $518.58

Previous Tariff Structure
Fixed Water Charge $118.92
Variable Water Charge $216.95

Total Annual Account $335.87

Annual Difference $182.71

An increase of 54.40%




